

Newsletter



25th May 2018

Dates

Friday 25th May - last day of half term

Monday 4th June - nursery reopens

N1 children

N1 children will not be going on nursery trips or school visits, but their sessions will continue to run as normal until the last day of term. Their turn for trips and visits will come next year. The nursery will be guieter when the N2 children are on trips and visits and this will help them to get to know each other even better - in preparation for them being our oldest children in September. In September, all the children from the Rainbow room (apart from the two who just started at Easter, and will still be two) will be using the main door to come into nursery.

Book Club

We're running a Scholastic book club to earn free books for our school. We are sending the Book Club leaflets home so that you and your child can choose from the latest selection of books. Please place your on line at http://schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor by Friday 15th June.

What are the children learning next week?

After the holiday we will be starting to talk about the importance of "respect" - so don't be surprised if you hear your child using this word! We will be talking about the importance of having and showing respect for each other and our nurseries (and homes).

Newsletters on the Website

If your child is absent on Friday due to a school visit/illness/holiday the Friday newsletter can be read on the website.

www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk

Summer Trip for N2 children

We have booked two days at Hall Hill Farm for our N2 children (leavers).

The day for our 15 hour children (am or pm) is Wednesday 4^{th} July. They will attend for the full day (9am - 3pm) and then nursery will be closed for them on Thursday 5^{th} July.

The day for our 30 hour children is Thursday 5th July. Session days and times will remain the same (8:45am-2:45pm Monday - Friday).

Further details to follow.

Sponsored Obstacle Day

On the week beginning Monday 11th
June we will be making obstacle
courses for the children to run,
jump and balance along. The
children will be doing the course
within their group times, and we will
choose the days according to the
weather. As always please ensure
that your children's footwear is
suitable for outdoor play.

We will be sending out sponsor forms nearer to the time, but we are hoping to raise enough funds to buy an emergency defibrillator.

